Hamre Jaime

From: Lisa Perrin <lisamperrin@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:21 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: Yes on HB 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

1) HB 4075 rights a wrong. Please let our land use planning work! North Hillsboro was selected to be in the
Urban Reserve through a multi-year, regional process with all stakeholders represented and then it was
removed in the "grand bargain" on a weekend by a small group of people.

2) HB 4075 allows for planning a great community with schools, parks, trails and homes. Not scattered
development here and there or schools put in industrial areas like Liberty High School.

3) HB 4075 can allow transportation planning for roads to connect with the industrial area to the East of
Jackson School Road and can do mass transit planning more efficiently.

4) North Hillsboro adjoins Hillsboro on the North of the city limits with willing and cooperative landowners. It
keeps development adjacent to the City of Hillsboro lessening the impact on the environment and farmland
caused by fragmented, disjointed development.

It just makes sense! Let's do it right and restore us to our original designation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Lisa Perrin



